
Public Notice

Please join the City of Houston’s Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD) for its Fall Open

House and Public Hearings. Approximately $250 million

in federal entitlement grants will be available to improve

Houston’s neighborhoods and the quality of life for low-

and moderate-income families over the next five years.

Tell us about your community needs and priorities for

the preparation of Houston’s 5-year strategic plans, the

2019 Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice and

2020 Consolidated Plan.

Location Date

Emancipation Community Center

3018 Emancipation Ave, Houston,

TX 77004

Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at

6:00 p.m.

Southwest Multi-Service Center

6400 High Star Drive, Houston,

TX 77074

Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at

6:00 p.m.

Both venues are accessible for persons with disabilities.

For additional information or to request special

arrangements at the public hearings (interpreter,

captioning for the hearing impaired, sign language,

or other), contact Ashley Lawson at 832.394.5438 or

Ashley.Lawson@houstontx.gov.

You can also take the 2019 Community Needs Survey

and get involved at our website: www.houstontx.gov/

housing. For specific questions or concerns about fair

housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact

Yolanda Jefferies at 832.394.6240.


